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NOTICE
TO :  All Concerned
SUBJECT : eSPARC System Maintenance
DATE : 27 October 2023

Please be informed that there will be a scheduled
server/system maintenance for the Electronic
Simplified Processing of Application for Registration
of Company (eSPARC) from 01 November to 02
November 2023.

During the routine maintenance, the eSPARC will
not be able to accept registration/licensing
applications.

We apologize for any inconvenience as we try to
offer you a better online registration experience. The

eSPARC online services will resume on 03 November
2023.

Thank you.




